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Docket No. 070-00263 License No. SNM-244

Department of the Army
Materials Technology Laboratory
ATIN: Mr. David Griffis

Radiation Safety Officer
Arsenal Street
Watertown, Massachusetts 0217¢-0001

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inquiry No. 87-001
This refer: to a telephone inquiry by Mr. Steven Courtemanche of this office
with Mr. Charles Dady of your staff on June 11, 1987. This inquiry concerned
activities authorized by License No. SNM-244 as they relaie to the pending
need for renewal of your license.

From this discussion, it is our understanding that a renewel application has
been sent in to tho U.S. Material Command and will be forwarded to this office. 1
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If our understandings are incorrect, please inform us in writing.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placea
in the Public Document Room. No reply to this letter is required; however,
should you have any questions concerning this inquiry, ve will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A |
Division of Radiation Safety and

Safeguards

gC:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

Commonwealth of Massachusetts
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